
 

 

Friday, 

November 17, 

2017 

 
 
Mrs. P. Mochrie, Principal                                      Mrs. G. Milovanov, Office Administrator       
Mrs. J. corbin Harper, Vice Principal                Mrs. B. woods, Office Assistant        
Ms. L. ROMANO, Superintendent                                

 

Dear Chedoke Community, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Bod 

In Remembrance         

 

A beautiful  

Remembrance  

ceremony took place  

on  

Monday, November 13, 2017. 

 

Thank you to all who helped 

with this service! 

 

 will now be  

FOR SALE $2.00/bag 

Every Tuesday and Thursday 

on 2nd Nutrition 

Break 

 

 

     We invite you to follow us on  

     Twitter @Chedoke_HWDSB 
 



 

Drinking Water Testing and  

Drinking Water Fixture Signage 

 

Ontario is continuing to protect children’s health 

with new regulation changes aimed at improving 

drinking  

water testing in child care centres and schools to  

minimize children’s exposure to lead.  

New amendments to Ontario Regulation 243/07 that took effect July 1, 2017, now require lead testing 

within these facilities for all fixtures used to provide drinking water and/or prepare food or drink for 

children under 18. There is a three-year period to test at elementary schools and child care centres, and 

a five-year period to complete testing at secondary schools.  

Ontario Regulation 243/07 also requires testing to measure the presence of lead in drinking water 

against the provincial drinking water quality standard of 10 micrograms per litre, based on a national 

guideline set by Health Canada.  

As we go through testing each year at Chedoke School you may notice stickers around certain sinks in 

the school.  Any water fixture that is meant to provide water for consumption or for food preparation 

will be clearly labelled with a sign illustrating that the water is provided for drinking purposes. Water 

fountains will not have these signs as their intended purpose is for drinking.  

Director’s Holiday Card Artwork Contest 

This contest is open to all students in the Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board.  

The artwork should be suitable for use as a Holiday Card. The winning artwork will reflect 

HWDSB’s commitment to the principles of equity, diversity and inclusiveness.  

Artwork will be selected from both the elementary and secondary panels.  

Additional information:  

 

-colour painting, oil painting, pen and ink drawing, photograph, graphic 

design / illustration etc.  

 

o Their name, grade and school to appear on the finished Holiday Card.  

o Their name and reproduction of their winning entry to be published in HWDSB social media 

outlets, the HWDSB website and potentially in the media.  

o All entries to be judged by a panel, which will be appointed by the Director.  

Entries can be submitted to:  

Karen Wilkins, HWDSB Arts Consultant K - 12  

Learning Services - Program Department  

Email Submissions: kwilkins@hwdsb.on.ca  

Courier or Walk-In Submissions: 20 Education Court, Hamilton ON  

HWDSB will not be held responsible for loss or damage to artwork submitted. The final entry will be scanned and graphically 

inserted into the card.  

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION: November 30 at 4:30 p.m.  



 

 

  

 

 

 

 


